
 

 

  
Newsletter Friday 6th September 2019 

 
 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2019/20	is	95%	
	
Welcome	Back	Message	from	Mrs	Garratt 
 
I hope you have all had a good summer. We were all very excited to see the pupils come 
back on Wednesday and they have all had an amazing start to the new academic year. They 
are an absolute credit to you all. Thank you. 
We are accepting people wishing to express just an interest at the moment for a place at 
Russell House (weekly boarding unit) from September 2021.  
 

Also, I am very proud to announce that one of our Teachers at Wyre Forest 
School who was nominated by one of our Parents, has won Teacher of The Year 
Award! Laura Guest who is a Phase Leader and the Teacher for CHESTNUT Class 
will be receiving this award at a ceremony soon. Along with her fabulous award, 
the school also win £200! 

 
CHESTNUT	Class	News	
Chestnut class have enjoyed 
their first few days back at 
school. They have been having 
lots of sensory play, interaction 
and learning all about space. 
 
 
 
Aldi	Stickers	
 
Do you shop at Aldi?  
Wyre Forest School are aiming to achieve the target of 300 
stickers, if we’re lucky enough this will enable us to get some 
free sports equipment and a chance to win £20,000 for our 
school. Stickers are given out if people spend more than £30, 
then pupils can bring them into school to the PE office and 
stick them on the chart. They will be gratefully received!! 



 

Summer	Holiday	Club	News	
We had a fantastic four weeks in Holiday Club with smiles all round. 
Some of the places we visited included West Midlands Safari Park, Whitlenge Gardens, The 
Sycamore Centre, RAF Cosford, Bowling, Bodenham Arboretum, Severn Valley Country Park, 
Lickey Hills Country Park, The Wyre Forest, the Little Owl Farm and too many play parks to 
mention! 
Thanks again to all WFS staff who truly make the Holiday Club a great success and I am very 
much looking forward to welcoming all children back for the October Club. 
Lotte Tvede 
Holiday Club Coordinator  

 

  
 
 

 
 

   
Please	remember	these	dates	/	times	are	subject	to	change	and	we	will	do	our	

best	to	keep	Parents	fully	informed.	
Please	keep	the	school	office	updated	with	any	changes	to	contact	details,	address	

changes	etc.	
SEPTEMBER 2019 

9 Russell House opens to residents 
10 NCS Coffee Morning (9.30 – 10.30) (Invited Parents have had a text) 
13 ASH Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
20 School Photographs from 8.30am 
20 HAZEL Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
25 Parents Evening - details TBA 
27 HOLLY Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

OCTOBER 
3 Signalong Introduction Workshop 9.15 – 11.45 
4 BIRCH Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
8-11 Relevant Sixth Form NCS Residential 
11 BEECH Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
14 NCS Project for Relevant 6th Form for 2 weeks 
14 Early Years Stay & Play - 2pm 
18 CHESTNUT Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 
25 CHERRY Class Assembly – Parents welcome for a 9am start 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November HALF TERM  


